
  

Newsletter Date: 
6 th July 2018 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

What a great week we’ve had enjoying the sunshine, culminating with 
a brilliant Sports Day enjoyed by all. Thank you to the PTA for 
providing refreshments and to the students of St Cuthbert Mayne for 
their support and organizational skills. 
 
On Thursday our year 6 children went to their respective Secondary 
Schools and had a lovely day. All of our children visited their new 
classes and we welcomed the new Year R children to our school. We 
look forward to seeing them on the 5th September for the start of the 
new school year. 
 
As the weather forecast predicts an extended period of hot weather 
we would remind parents and carers to ensure that sun cream has 
been applied prior to the school day and ask that you provide your 
child with a hat and a water bottle. Thank you. 
 
 
With best wishes 

Mrs Harding 

Head Teacher’s News 

Interim Head Teacher:Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming 
Events 

13th July Reserve Sports 

Day AM 
18th July End of year 

Mass. Parents welcome. 

20th July Year 6 Leavers 
Celebration 6-7 p.m. 

25th July 9.00 a.m. 
Celebration assembly, 

guitar solos and ukulele 

performance by class 4  
25th July Last day of 

term 
5th September First day 
of term 

Attendance 

Last week Class 1 topped the table with 99.3%. Our school average was 
95.8%. Our school target has been set at 96%. 
 
Classes who win this trophy five times are rewarded with some form of 
class treat!! 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other 
day thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. 
If we cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at 
your address to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration 
periods you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 

You are a mirror of 
yourself in others. 

Whatever you want, 
give.  

Be the best reflection 
of yourself. 

PTA 
 

Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Keep a look out for 
upcoming events. 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Colouring Club 
 KS1 

Monday lunchtime  Origami 
 KS2 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

 Every other week 

TUFITC -Cricket 
 

Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 p.m.  Acting up Club 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Mustard Seeds 
KS2 

    Tuesday lunchtime  Premier Sports - 
Athletics 

KS2 

Thursday  
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 

Civic Award  
Class 6 

Wednesday lunchtime  Website Editing Club 
Class 5 and 6 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

Every other week 

Premier Sports 
Dodgeball 
6/6 – 11/7 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 

 TUFITC Rounders 
All ages 

Friday 3.15 – 4.15 
p.m. 

 
School Meals 

If your child has an appointment and will be late in to school please ensure that you 
have ordered a school meal online or contact the office to let us know your child’s 
choices before 10.00 a.m. so that the kitchen can provide a meal. Thank you. 
 
Please ensure that all debts are paid up to date by the end of term. Any credit 
will roll over to the next school year. 

 
School Nurse Team 

The school Nurse Team have asked us to let you know that their new website is now live 
and has been updated with lots of useful information and guidance for parents and 
children. Please visit; 
https://www.torbayandsouthdevon.nhs.uk/services/health-visiting-and-school-nursing/ 
 
They have also sent through a QR code that parents can use to access the website. 

 

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Clubs 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline  
Named Governor for Child Protection: Annika Palmer 

 

 

 Star Pupils 
 

Not awarded this 

week 

Star Writers 
 

Not awarded this 
week 

 

 

  Star 
Mathematicians  

 
Not awarded this 

week 

 
 

 

Handwriting             
Champion 
 

Not awarded this 

week 

mailto:admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk

